## CHI YUN SCHOOL 2020-2021

## Stakeholder Survey of Chi Yun School (Parent Questionnaire)

30th April, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Chi Yun School is collecting different perspectives from stakeholders in order to evaluate the effectiveness of the School Development Plan. The data collected is important in enhancing the sustainable development and future planning of the school. Stakeholders' views on school work constitute an important set of school self-evaluation data in the Key Performance Measures framework. To facilitate the self-evaluation process, the school is using a set of questionnaire developed by The Education Bureau, which has been subjected to validation in collecting the stakeholders' views.

Parents/Guardians please complete the questionnaire according to the Guidance Note of the survey and return it to the school on or before 14<sup>th</sup> May 2021 in person or by mail with the addressed envelope.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact class teacher (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School